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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
You have already received information about transition counseling 
from your child's elementary/primary school. 
You have received a registration form for a voluntary additional 
consultation appointment. 
You do not have to fill out the registration form. This additional 
consultation appointment is not mandatory. 
 
Please only fill out the registration form if you have specific 
questions and need individual advice (e.g. if your child has 
special needs or a chronic illness). 
 
Questions about current performance and grades will not be 
answered. 
 
You are welcome to get information at the information evenings of 
the grammar schools, junior high schools, middle schools and 
business schools. (Dates on the homepage of the respective 
school). 
 
You can also find important information on the Internet: 

• https://www.km.bayern.de/uebertritt  

https://meinbildungsweg.info 

https://www.km.bayern.de/schueler/schularten/uebertritt-schulartwechsel.html 
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